
 
 
Amber Groves 
Remediation Specialist 
New Mexico State Land Office 
Hobbs, NM 
 
 
January 12, 2017 
 
Dear Amber Groves,  
 
In reference to Holly Energy Partners Monument Section 35 Junction project, the following reveg plan 
is being recommended: 
 
In late April or early May 2017, the site will be reseeded with BLM #2-LPC seed mixture and 
applied at 5lbs/ acre to the entire affected area off the location. The seed mix will be  purchased 
commercially and will be a certified seed mix. There will be no primary or  secondary noxious 
weeds in this mixture. In the event that noxious weeds occur,  chemical treatments, along with 
follow-ups and monitoring will take place. Straw will be  scattered over the seed which is 
intended to hold the seed in place to allow growth to  occur. The site will be watered weekly 
for four weeks. The site will be monitored for  growth monthly and the area will be reseeded if 
growth is not observed within 60 days.  When adequate growth has been observed, a report of 
such growth will be filed with the  New Mexico State Land Office. 
 
Please call if I may be of assistance to you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James R. Allen CSP, CHMM 
President 

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. 

P.O. Box 1613 
703 E. Clinton  
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
575/397-0510   
 Fax 575/393-4388 
www.sesi-nm.com 
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